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Update on 
Estyn’s review 
of the Welsh for 
Adults provision 

Aeron Rees There are discussions currently 
ongoing with the National Centre for 
Learning Welsh regarding Welsh for 
Adults provision in Carmarthenshire 
which will influence the contents of 
the paper to Scrutiny. This is 
coupled with some flux regarding 
internal team capacity. Taken 
together, postponement of the 
paper will assist in ensuring a fuller 
picture when it is subsequently 
presented in the near future. 
 

As soon as 
possible 
following 
requisite 
discussions with 
National Centre. 

 
10 Year Social 
Services 
Strategy 

Jake Morgan / 
Silvana Sauro 

The report is still being developed 
and due to staffing commitments 
won’t be ready until the December 
meeting.   
 
 

1st December 
2023 

 


